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Oliver Climas spent almost a year at the Women’s and Children’s Hospital and in that time 

captured the hearts of many staff and volunteers.  

In March he was able to return home, much to the joy of his family including mum Nadine 

O’Keefe.  

Oliver has Pearson Syndrome, a rare mitochondrial disorder. Staff of the Women’s and 

Children’s Health Network wish Oliver and his family all the best in their next chapter at 

home.  

 


